
HONOR                         EXCELLENCE                          CURIOSITY                       CELEBRATION 

September 5, 2018 
RE: Mandated After School Reflective Conferences 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year! 
 
 As a New York City public school, we pride ourselves on creating a safe, supportive, 
inclusive and equitable learning environment for all students.  Consistent with that endeavor, 
we are starting a new initiative this year. 
 
 Students who are not meeting the NYC Department of Education Citywide Behavioral 
Expectations To Support Student Learning will be notified daily that they are to report to room 
404E at the end of the school day, for mandated after school reflective conferences.  These 
conferences will be facilitated by a staff member and will enable students to reflect on their 
behavior and on how they might improve. 
 
 Parents will receive a phone call during the school day informing them that their child 
will be dismissed at 3:20 p.m. 
 
 Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the undersigned by 
telephone or by email. 
 
Very truly yours, 
Yakira Cordero 
Marc Leva 
Deans of Student Affairs 
East-West School of International Studies 
ycordero@ewsis.org, mleva@ewsis.org 
718-353-0009 ext. 4059 

 
Anthony Cromer, Principal 
Kent Kleiman, Assistant Principal 
David Bantz, Assistant Principal 
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